Miscellaneous 

AGENCY FOR HEALTH CARE ADMINISTRATION
Hospital and Nursing Home Reporting Systems and Other Provisions Relating to Hospitals
Metropolitan Hospital of Miami emergency service exemption

The Agency for Health Care Administration received an application for an emergency service exemption from Metropolitan Hospital Of Miami located at 5959 NW 7th St, Miami, FL 33126 pursuant to Section 395.1041 (3), Florida Statutes and 59A-3.255, Florida Administrative Code. The hospital is requesting an emergency service exemption for Otolaryngology. Comments received within 15 days of publication will be considered by the Agency prior to making a determination of exemption status.

Additional information may be obtained by writing to the Agency for Health Care Administration, Attention: Jack Plagge, 2727 Mahan Drive, MS # 31, Tallahassee, Florida 32308, by phone at (850) 412-4549 or by e-mail at Jack.Plagge@ahca.myflorida.com. 
